## January 31, 2025

## Dear Parents / Guardians of G10 Class,

I hope that everyone is in the best of health and Imaan.

I am pleased to be your child's Islamic Studies teacher for this semester and look forward to communicating with. The course will be offered virtually/online since students must earn at least two online learning credits to get their Ontario Secondary School Diploma.

Below is the link for my website that you can access at any time to check for updates and to see what work (homework, assignments, reflections, tests, etc.) is required of students during the week. I will explain to students how the website works. Please check my website and remind / encourage your child to work on and submit the required assessment on time.

https://sites.google.com/view/mhamide/ois/g10-is

Furthermore, every week or two weeks there will be work to be done and submitted in Google classroom. You can ask your son/daughter to give you access to Google classroom to see the progress and quality of the work and the mark they are getting.

Please feel free to contact me by email at <u>mhamide@myois.org</u>; by phone at 613-727-5066 if you need further assistance.

Our school looks forward to getting to know your children better and providing an engaging learning experience this year InshaAllah.

## **Important Note:**

A hard copy of this letter is sent today, *January 31*, 2025. Please sign the button part and return it the next school day.

Jazakum Allah Khairan, M. Hamide

## Please sign and return the next school day

<u>Important:</u> The following letter was emailed to you using the email(s) that was provided to school. The email was sent on *January 31*, 2025.

Please check one of the following:			
$\square$ Yes, I have received the email	□ No, I have not received the email.		
Student's Name:	Parent's Note:		
Parent's Name:			
Parent's Email:			
Parent's Phone:			
Parent's Signature:			